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NOTICE  
Big Bear Courthouse 

Closed Friday, February 22, 2019 
 

February 21, 2019 

  

The Big Bear Courthouse will be closed on Friday, February 22, 

2019, due to severe weather and road conditions with potential 

safety concerns.  The matters currently set for Friday, February 

22, 2019, in the Big Bear Courthouse will be rescheduled for a 

later date.   

For additional assistance or to reschedule your matter, please 

contact the Barstow District at (760) 718-3660.  

 


